
From: David Vanis <dvanis@volusia.org>
To: VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
Subject: Re: PRR - April 2015 IA reports
Date: Tue, 05 May 2015 14:34:24 -0400

The attached document is the only internal investigation completed in April 2015. It has been redacted 
in accordance with FSS 119.071(4)(b)1.

(FIRE FIGHTER MIDDLEBROOK)

Regards,

David Vanis, Captain
Volusia County Department of Public Protection 
Internal Affairs
125 W. New York Avenue, Suite 183
Deland, FL, 32720
Office: (386)740-5120 ext 12595
dvanis@volusia.org
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This e-mail (including any file attachments) is for the sole use of the 
intended recipients - not necessarily the addressees - and may contain confidential and privileged 
information that by its privileged and confidential nature is exempt from disclosure under applicable 
law.  You are hereby notified that dissemination, disclosure, distribution, duplication, or other use of 
this transmission by someone other than an intended recipient's designated agent is strictly prohibited.  
If you are not an intended recipient or believe you have received this transmission in error, please 
notify the sender.

>>> VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 5/1/2015 10:54 AM >>>

Captain Vanis:
  
VolusiaExposed.Com request (PRR) any internal affair investigations
that were completed in April 2015 regarding the Department of Public
Protection. 

If these files are available in electronic format - MS Word, PDF, etc,
then our request is for those electronic files.
 
Please advise us in advance of any costs associated with our public
record request (PRR).
 
Use our below email address as our point of contact.



 
Regards;
 
VX
 
http://VolusiaExposed.Com 
volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com 

-- 
"First they ignore you, then they laugh at you, then they fight you,
then you win." - Mahatma Gandhi


